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Monday 22nd February 2021 
 
 
SPRING HALF TERM 2 – NEWSLETTER 
 
I hope that you have all had a good break over half-term.  Hopefully everyone is looking forward to 
the next 5 weeks in the run-up to the Easter break.  We will wait and see what the government says, 
but hopefully we will all be back in school for at least part of this half term. 
 
I am hopeful that Spring has sprung, however just in case we have a cold snap, information about 
closures due to snow will be on the school website.  We will also endeavour to send you an email 
notification.  If it is icy we will grit a path round the edge of the school, from the gate to the front 
door.  Please ensure that you keep to this path (and ensure your children do the same) when the 
ground is icy or frosty. 
 
For those that are in school, whilst I am talking about the weather, please make sure that your child 
has a waterproof coat and wellies in school each day.  We will be going outside every break and 
lunchtime, whatever the weather, as it is an important part of our Covid-19 mitigation procedures to 
clear the classrooms out regularly. 
 
Wraparound 
We continue to offer wraparound for those in school.  Please speak to Melissa if you require any 
sessions. 
 
PE 
When in school, please make sure that you bring in PE kit for the day that your teacher says you will 
be having PE, and everyone should wear PE kit on a Friday. 
 
Bikes and Scooters 
Please make sure that you are not allowing children to ride bikes and scooters on the school site.  
This is to ensure that everyone remains safe. 
 
Beach School 
At the moment we are unable to attend Beach School, however we are hopeful that as the 
regulations relax we will be able to do so again.   We will continue to wear PE kit on Fridays, as we 
will do PE anyway. 
 
World Book Day 
You should have received the information about creating an egg-box representation of a book or 
character.  Please can you upload pictures to google classroom/tapestry by the end of the day on 
Thursday 4th March. 
 
Communication 
Important information, newsletters, diary dates, class pages and weekly school and class blogs are on 
the school website at https://www.embletonprimaryschool.com/website  
 
 

https://www.embletonprimaryschool.com/website
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Please use this as your first port of call for finding the information you need.  If there is anything else 
you would like to see on the website please let us know. 
 
We will continue to send out information via email, texts and in book bags.  Please make sure that if 
you change your email address or phone number, you let us know.  This is particularly important 
should we need to contact you in an emergency. 
 
If you would like to speak to a member of staff please either catch us at the beginning or end of day, 
email us (admin@vincentedwards.northumberland.sch.uk) or give us a call. 
 
Payments to School 
Please ensure payments to school are made promptly.  This is particularly important for lunch 
money.  Lunch money is due on the Monday for that week or the half term ahead.  The school can 
accept cash or cheques. 
 
PFA - 100 Club 
We have been blown away by the uptake for the school’s 100 Club, with every ticket sold.  The 
January winners were Ann Craft and Sara McGow.  February’s prize winners will be drawn out of the 
bag by Orca children this Friday. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Nicola Threlfall 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 


